
Rectory 
323 Rathbun St. Woonsocket, RI 02895 

Monday – Wednesday 8:30am-4pm & Friday 8:30am-3pm (Closed Thursday) 

WELCOME! 
No matter what your present status is in the Catholic Church, 

No matter your current family or marital status, 
No matter your personal history, age, income, background, gender, race, ethnicity or spirituality,  

No matter your own self-image of holiness or virtue 
You belong to Jesus Christ and you belong to us! 

You are invited, accepted, and respected at both All Saints and St. Charles Borromeo Church. 
We want to share our Roman Catholic way of faith and life in Christ with you! 

All Saints Parish 
Telephone: 401-762-1100  
Email:  allsaintsrectory2@hotmail.com 
Facebook:  www.facebook.com/ 
  Allsaintscatholicchurchwoonsocket 
Daily Masses: Monday, Thursday, Friday 8:00am 
Weekend:  Saturday 4 pm; Sunday 7:30, 10:15,  & 
  Noon Spanish 
  Confessions Saturday 3-3:30pm 

St. Charles Borromeo 
Telephone: 401-766-0176 
Email:  rectory@stcharlesborromeo.com  
Website:  stcharlesborromeo.com  

Daily Masses: Tuesday & Wednesday 9:00am 
Weekend: Saturday 4pm, Sunday 9am 
  Confessions Saturday 3-3:30pm 

Parish Ministries 
Leo Fontaine Director of Music - All Saints 
Wayne & Becky Kilcline Director of Music - St. Charles 
Will Fontaine Music Ministry 
Kenneth Milette Music Ministry 
Tony Almonte Music Ministry - Spanish 
Lakesha Mendoza Hispanic CCD  
Jennyfer Esqueda Hispanic CCD Asst./Marriage prep 
Aida Ortiz Hispanic RCIA/Baptism 
Paul Bourget Knights of Columbus 
Bob & Connie Boisvert Sacristans 
Herminia Rosa Legion of Mary President 
Deb Doris/Magda Cosme Altar Server – English/Spanish 
Leslie Page  Alter Server/Welcoming 
Sue Trinque Greeters Ministry 
Barbara Lamoureux Safe Enviornment  
John Levreault Feed My Sheep 
David Lamoureux Meat Raffle 
Pauline Perreault 10/10 Club 
Jack Marzini  St. Charles Cemetery 
Becky Kilcline  St. Charles Cemetery Records 

 

All Saints & St. Charles Parish Staff 
 

Father Joseph Upton fatherupton@gmail.com 
Deacon Jose Turcios 

 
Pauline Leclerc AdministrativeAsst./CCD Director 
Christine Daneault Finance Manager 
Deb Doris Secretary/Food Pantry 
Janice Cole Maintenance, All Saints 
 

Office Volunteers 
Richard Rondeau                                       Virginia Brandao 

All Saints Finance Council 
Lionel Savaria, Trustee 
Jeff Gaulin, Trustee 
Lakesha Mendoza 
Keryn Paul 
John Levreault 
 
Pauline Perreault, auditor 
Ted Maranda, auditor 

St. Charles Finance Council 
Bob Camara, Trustee 
Leslie Page, Trustee 
Janice Fagan 
Bill Fagan 
Molly Burke 
Don Burke 
Gail Kilcline, auditor 
Andree Fanning, auditor 

Greater Woonsocket Catholic Regional School System  GWCRS 
Regional Office: 401.762.1095 Website: www.gwcrs.org 

Monsignor Gadoury (Pre-K through grade 2): 1371 Park Ave. Woonsocket, RI 02895 School Office: 401.767.5902 
Good Shepherd (Grades 3 -8): 1210 Mendon Road, Woonsocket, RI 02895 School Office: 401.767.5906 

mailto:allsaintsrectory2@hotmail.com
mailto:rectory@stcharlesborroemo.com
http://stcharlesborromeo.com
mailto:fatherupton@gmail.com


Padre’s Ponderings 

In this space each week, I hope to keep open a line of communication with the parishioners of Saint Charles and All Saints. It 
will also provide me with an opportunity to share random “ponderings” on matters that concern us as a parish family, as a local 

community and as members of the wider Church. 

First and foremost, I am so very grateful for the warm and gracious welcome I have received since my arrival. In even a short 
time among you, it has become clear that both dedication and generosity of service are abundant among the parishioners, 
staff and volunteers of both of our parishes. That makes me all the more eager to get to work with you and for you. As I said 
last weekend, my operative principle in the coming weeks will be to listen more than I speak! I am willing to listen and learn so 

that I can assess what pastoral needs exist and how they can best be met. 

A few practical notes:  

·      My intention is to keep the present weekend and daily Mass schedule for the time being. I will celebrate the 4pm Mass at 
our parishes on alternating weeks. Fr. Hunt will continue to celebrate the 4pm at Saint Charles when I am at All Saints, 
and Fr. Desaulniers will continue to assist with the 4pm at All Saints when I am at Saint Charles. I will celebrate all Sunday 
Masses at both parishes each weekend with the exception of the 12nn liturgy, which Fr. Sweet has graciously agreed to 
continue to preside over, with the capable help of Deacon Jose and Lakesha. While I cannot guarantee the long-term ten-

ability of this arrangement, my intention is to keep things as they are for now. 

·      I know things typically slow down in parishes over the summer, but please remember that so much good work continues 
to go on here. The services provided in our parish communities for the poor, the sick, the homeless, and those in recov-
ery, continue to be depended upon even “off season.” Many thanks to all those who make those services possible and 

keep them going. 

·      After two full weekends with you, I am impressed by the quality and dedication of the musicians at both parishes, as well 
as the expert assistance provided by the servers, extraordinary ministers of Holy Communion, readers and ushers. If any-
one is willing to serve in any of our liturgical ministries, please do not hesitate to introduce yourself to me. Help is always 

needed and the more the merrier! 

·      In the coming weeks and months, I hope to focus on reviewing and improving what I will be calling the “Sunday experi-
ence” at All Saints and Saint Charles. Some questions I hope to explore with you so that we can become an even more 
welcoming and engaging community: If I were a first-time visitor to a typical weekend Mass at All Saints or Saint Charles, 
what would my first impressions be? Would I feel welcomed without being intimidated and engaged without being patron-
ized? Would I want to come back? Why or why not? Would I be inclined to tell family or friends about my experience and 
encourage them to attend? That’s just a start, but keep those questions in mind as we move forward in assessing both our 

strengths and weaknesses. And know that I am always open to feedback. 

Thank you again for “bearing the heat of the day” as a parish community 
throughout these last several months and for remaining faithful. There’s no 
doubt that these are not easy days to be Catholic, but if we remain faithful to 
Christ and to each other, his grace will accomplish in us and through us far 

more than we could ever ask or imagine. 

Fr. Joe 



MASS INTENTIONS 
Saturday, July 13th 
4:00: Parishioners of St. Charles (SC) 
4:00: Jean Paul Perreault, by Jeanne Levesque (AS) 
 Deceased members of Tardif Family, by Gerard Martel  
Sunday, July 14th 
7:30: Sandra Guay, by Mom & Dad 
9:00: Parishioners of St. Charles 
10:15: Louise Lamansky & Henry Kogut, birthday remembrance, by 
 family 
Monday, July 15th - All Saints 
8:00: Therese Plouffe, by son-in-law & daughter 
Tuesday, July 16th - St. Charles 
9:00: Parishioners of St. Charles 
Wednesday, July 17th - St. Charles 
9:00: Parishioners of St. Charles 
Thursday July 18th - All Saints 
8:00: Pierre Aucoin, by wife Rita 
Friday, July 19th - All Saints 
8:00: Louis & Gertrude Martinelli, by family 
Saturday, July 20th 
4:00: Robert Trinque (AS) 
 Eleanor Ranieri, birthday remembrance, by Tom & Gail 
 Ranieri (AS) 
4:00: Parishioners of St. Charles 
Sunday, July 21st 
7:30: Pierre Aucoin, by Beverly Aucoin 
9:00: Parishioners of St. Charles 
10:15: Madeline & Jean Dutremble, by their children and spouses 

If family members of the mass intention are present, you are welcome to 

bring up the gifts at the appropriate time. 

WEEKEND FINANCIAL UPDATE 

July 7th, 2019 
 
All Saints  
1st Collection:  $2,866; 2nd Collection (Fuel):  $1,697 
 
St. Charles 
1st Collection: $1,814 

Readings for the week of July 14, 2019 
 
Sunday:  Dt 30:10-14/Ps 69:14, 17, 30-31, 33-34, 36, 37 [cf. 
  33] or PS 19:8, 9, 10, 11 [9a]/Col 1:15-20/Lk 10:25-
  37 
Monday:  Ex 1:8-14, 22/Ps 124:1b-3, 4-6, 7-8 [8a]/Mt 10:34--
  11:1 
Tuesday:  Ex 2:1-15a/Ps 69:3, 14, 30-31, 33-34 [cf. 33]/Mt  
  11:20-24 
Wednesday: Ex 3:1-6, 9-12/Ps 103:1b-2, 3-4, 6-7 [8a]/Mt 11:25-27 
Thursday:         Ex 3:13-20/Ps 105:1 and 5, 8-9, 24-25, 26-27 [8a]/Mt 
  11:28-30 
Friday:   Ex 11:10--12:14/Ps 116:12-13, 15 and 16bc, 17-18 
  [13]/Mt 12:1-8 
Saturday:          Ex 12:37-42/Ps 136:1 and 23-24, 10-12, 13-15/Mt 
  12:14-21  

 
 
 
Christmas Is coming! 
 
All Saints is celebrating  
CHRISTMAS IN JULY! 
 
You will notice this weekend that we put up a Christmas tree 
with tags on it with specific items on it that we need for this 
years Christmas Bazaar. We would appreciate if you could 
take a tag, purchase the item and return it (with the tag).  
 
Also, while doing your spring cleaning we ask that if you 
have any new or gently used items you would like to donate, 
please stop by the rectory during office hours.  
 

New and exciting things are 
in store for this year’s Bazaar, 

which will be held on 
November 2nd. Can’t wait to 

see you there! 

Bulletin Announcements 
 

Beginning this week, the bulletin is sent to the printer every 
Monday morning. If you would like an announcement placed 
in the bulletin it needs to be brought in (or emailed) before 
Monday morning. Preferably by the Friday before. Thank 
you.  

Wedding Anniversary Celebration 
 
The Office of Marriage Preparation & Enrichment is 
sponsoring the annual Wedding Anniversary Celebration 
honoring couples of the Diocese of Providence who will be 
observing their 25th, 40th, 50th & OVER 50 years wedding 
anniversaries in 2019.  
 
The celebration will be held on Sunday September 15th, 
2019, 1:00pm at the Cathedral of SS, Peter and Paul in 
Providence and will include Mass, renewal of the marriage 
vows, a personalized certificate for each couple and a 
reception for the couples and their families. Bishop Thomas 
J. Tobin will be the main celebrant.  

 
Please come into our rectory office (located at 
All Saints) during office hours and fill out the 

registration form by AUGUST 12th. 



Para todos los que cumplen en el mes de 

 Julio que Dios siga bendiciéndote siempre 

           FELIZ CUMPLEAÑOS! 

 

Las lecturas de la semana del 14 de Julio de 2019 

 

Domingo:  Dt 30, 10-14/Sal 69, 14. 17. 30-31. 

  33-34. 36. 37 [cfr. 33] o Sal 19, 8. 

  9. 10. 11 [9]/Col 1, 15-20/Lc 10, 25

  -37 

Lunes:    Ex 1, 8-14. 22/Sal 124, 1-3. 4-6. 7-8 

  [8]/Mt 10, 34--11, 1 

Martes:           Ex 2, 1-15/Sal 69, 3. 14. 30-31. 33-

  34 [cfr. 33]/Mt 11, 20-24 

Miércoles:      Ex 3, 1-6. 9-12/Sal 103, 1-2. 3-4. 6-

  7 [8]/Mt 11, 25-27 

Jueves:  Ex 3, 13-20/Sal 105, 1 y 5. 8-9. 24-

  25. 26-27 [8]/Mt 11, 28-30 

Viernes:          Ex 11, 10--12, 14/Sal 116, 12-13. 

  15 y 16. 17-18 [13]/Mt 12, 1-8 

Sábado:          Ex 12, 37-42/Sal 136, 1 y 23-24. 10

  -12. 13-15/Mt 12, 14-21 

Domingo siguiente: Gn 18, 1-10/Sal 15, 2-3. 3-4. 

  5 [1]/Col 1, 24-28/Lc 10, 38-42  

   

PROGRAMA DE TV EN ESPAÑOL: No se olvide de ver a 

“Católicos de Hoy”, por el cable del canal 14 (cox) y 33 (Verizon) los 

jueves a las 5:30 p.m. y viernes a las 11:30 a.m.  

 

 

A la comunidad hispana de Todos los Santos: 

 

Muchas gracias por la cálida bienvenida que he reci-

bido de todos ustedes. ¡Ser parte de su comunidad 

incluso después de solo dos semanas ha sido tan 

agradable! Su entusiasmo, su alegría y su dedicación 

son muy claros para mí. En especial, me encanta la 

hermosa música y los rostros sonrientes de los que 

saludan y dan la bienvenida a todos a la iglesia antes 

de la misa. ¡La presencia de tantos jóvenes también 

llena de alegría mi corazón! Son hijos de la promesa, 

que necesitan que se les enseñe nuestra hermosa fe 

católica para que puedan preservarla para las genera-

ciones futuras. Estoy muy agradecido con el padre 

Dan, el diácono José, Lakesha y Magda por su lid-

erazgo. Tenga en cuenta que aunque el Padre Dan 

continuará celebrando la misa todos los domingos, 

tengo la intención de estar presente cada semana para 

ayudar con la Sagrada Comunión y saludarle. El 

diácono José, Lakesha y Magda continúan siendo 

líderes de la comunidad hispana aquí y trabajarán 

conmigo para satisfacer sus necesidades. Nunca 

duden en acercarte a ellos o directamente a mí. Por 

favor, mantenganme en sus oraciones y espero 

conocerlos mejor en las próximas semanas y meses. 

 

¡Dios los bendiga a todos! 

 

P. Joe  

 ATENCIÓN: 

 Peregrinación PARA JOVENES “LA 

BUSQUEDA”: Anual de la Familia se llevará a cabo el 

Sábado 24 de Agosto en La Sallete. 

 Encuentro/Retiro para la familia en La Salette los dias 

30, 31 de Agosto y 1 Sept. para más info 401-481-5147. 

 JORNADA DIOCESANA DE LA JUVENTUD UNA 

OPORTUNIDAD PARA ESTAR 'ANCLADOS' EN 

LA FE: Una jornada con oradores inspirados, música, 

nuevos amigos con una fe compartida, adoración a la luz 

de las velas por la tarde: qué día para los jóvenes de 

nuestra Diócesis. se llevará a cabo el 7 de septiembre, con 

el tema "Anclado". La Iglesia de Fátima en Cumberland, 

contará con un orador invitado nacional de Nueva 

Orleans, el Dr. Ansel Augustine. 

 Celebración del aniversario de boda La Oficina de Pre-

paración y Enriquecimiento para el Matrimonio está pa-

trocinando la celebración anual del aniversario de bodas 

en honor a las parejas de la Diócesis de Providence que 

observarán sus aniversarios de bodas número 25, 40, 50 

y MÁS DE 50 años en 2019.  


